

DIOCESE OF CALEDONIA

200 – 4TH AVENUE WEST, PRINCE RUPERT, BC V8J 1P3

Tel: 250-627-1107

E-mail: admin@caledoniaanglican.ca

COVID-19 UPDATE #9

2 June 2021

Dear Friends:

Yesterday, Tuesday, June 1st, the province of BC recorded 184 new CoVid·19 cases and no deaths. The lowest these numbers have been since October. Adding in that 70% of the adult population has received at the least the first vaccine, there is much to rejoice over.

In-person indoor worship is now permitted under the protocols we had this past fall. With the addition of always wearing masks for worship, except when leading spoken parts of the liturgy and pre-registering for all services. Some of the existing conditions include: no singing, no fellowship hour inside, no inperson meetings.

It is my hope and expectation that some of these restrictions will be relaxed in July. It would be great to sing together, even if masked, this summer!

Please remember that if you are not feeling well, stay home.

As you prepare to re-open, please let me know what your dates and how you have taken the necessary steps.

Yours in Christ,

The Dight Developed Dev

The Right Reverend David TJ Lehmann, Bishop